
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Have a great weekend, 
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson, Miss Lewington and Mrs Brooker 

 

  27th September 2019                              Term: Autumn 1   Week: four 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

This week the children have been busy learning about their bodies. We talked about what’s inside our bodies 

under our skin and we began to think about our senses. We played some games where we had to use our noses, 

ears and hands to help us.  

 

In maths, the children have been busy counting and saying number names in order.  We have been 

thinking about 2D shapes and even went on a shape hunt around school. We continued with our Numberblocks 

maths as we thought about ‘one and another one’. 

We have begun our phonics program, Read, Write Inc. with the children.  They have been learning the 

sound and formation of letters m, a, s, and d.  The children have also been introduced to ‘Fred the frog’ who can 

only use Fred talk.  We have been segmenting and blending simple CVC words such as m-a-t mat, s-a-t sat.  The 

children have made a good start. 

 

 
Welly Walk 

Thursday 17th October- ‘Reception Welly 

Walk’- The letter has been sent out so remember 

to give consent and let us know if you are willing 

to volunteer help on the walk.  The more the 

merrier!  

A great big thank you! 

On Monday we asked that the children come into 

school on their own.  This was a big step and they have 

all risen to the challenge.  Thank you for all your 

support in making this a successful transition into 

school life!   
 

   

Congratulations to Tobi and Inaaya who are our stars 

of the week.  Keep up the hard work! 

 
Our VIP’s for Friday lunch were Alice and Symphony  

Well done, what super manners! 

Have a great weekend,  

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Thompson 

This week the children have been busy sharing their 

treasure boxes.  It is a wonderful way for us to get to 

know the children more individually.  They were so 

excited to share their photos and keep sakes.  They 

all had such a lot to tell us!  Thank you so much for 

your efforts with the treasure boxes.  We will be 

sending them home as soon as we can. 

 


